



6th annual Leigh A. Genasevich Memorial Golf Scramble Sugarloaf Golf Club, Sugarloaf, PA Sunday, June 2, 1:30 p.m.

Please join us for a day of fun and golf as we raise money for the Pregnancy Resource Center of Greater Hazleton!

There is nothing more precious than the gift of life! The Pregnancy Resource Center of Greater Hazleton is dedicated to helping those facing unexpected pregnancies. We believe that through compassion, education and material resources, women can be empowered to make the best choices for themselves and their child. Our center in West Hazleton offers educational programs, free pregnancy testing, peer counseling, caring support and necessary items such as diapers, baby clothing and more. All of our services are free and confidential.

Our goal is for our clients to receive a hope for the future along with the guidance and items to raise a child with confidence.

It is because of the generosity of supporters like you that the Pregnancy Resource Center of Greater Hazleton, a CareNet affiliate, is able to reach girls, women and families in our community.

My family is hosting the 6th annual Leigh A. Genasevich Memorial Golf Scramble at 1:30 p.m. on Sunday, June 2nd, at the Sugarloaf Golf Club in Sugarloaf. The funds raised will be used to benefit the PRC of Greater Hazleton for costs such as educational materials, rent, utilities and counselor training. The PRC of Greater Hazleton is a certified 501(c)(3) organization.

If you are interested in sponsorship opportunities or placing a team of golfers in the tournament, please complete the enclosed sponsorship card or scramble application and mail it back with the instructions on those forms. If you want to golf, but don't have a whole group, please sign up, and we will gladly assign you to a team.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Sincerely,
Gary Genasevich, director, PRC Golf Scramble
570-956-0440 or gary13@pa.metrocast.net